From: Vicky Cashman
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Cc: Robert Garden; Bate, Tiffany

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Drax BECCS - Secretary of State Consultation - Response required by 28 November 2023
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Attachments: ~WRD3162.jpg
image003.png
image009.png
image010.png
image011.png
image012.png
image013.png
image014.jpg
image015.png
image016.png
image017.png
image019.png
image020.png
image021.png
image022.png
image001.png
Drax BECCS - National Grid Electricity Transmission plc - Withdrawal of Objection CMCK-
UK.FID118391430.msg

Dear Sir/Madam,

Further to the Secretary of State’s letter dated 14" November 2023 requesting confirmation on
whether a side agreement has been agreed and whether its representation can now be
withdrawn, | can confirm that the Applicant and NGET have continued to negotiate and have
reached agreement on the form of protective provisions. NGET withdrew its objection to the
application on 12 October 2023; please see attached.

Kind Regards
Vicky

From: DraxBECCS <DraxBECCS@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 November 2023 12:48
Cc: DraxBECCS <DraxBECCS@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Barrowman, Spencer

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Drax BECCS - Secretary of State Consultation - Response required by 28



November 2023
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open

attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you suspect this
email is malicious, please use the 'Report Phish' button.

Good afternoon

Please see below link to a consultation letter from the Secretary of State in respect of the
proposed Drax BECCS project:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-

The Secretary of State is seeking your response by 23:59 on 28 November 2023.
I'd be grateful if you could please confirm safe receipt of this email.
Kind regards

George Harrold | Case Manager - National Infrastructure
The Planni te

Mobile:
Directline:
Helpline;
Email:

2]

2] @PINSqov The Planning Inspectorate planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe



vou have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

This e-mail, and any attachments are strictly confidential and intended for the addressee(s) only.
The content may also contain legal, professional or other privileged information. If you are not
the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and then delete the e-mail and any
attachments. You should not disclose, copy or take any action in reliance on this transmission.

You may report the matter by contacting us via our UK Contacts Page or our US Contacts Page
(accessed by clicking on the appropriate link)

Please ensure you have adequate virus protection before you open or detach any documents

from this transmission. National Grid plc and its affiliates do not accept any liability for viruses.
An e-mail reply to this address may be subject to monitoring for operational reasons or lawful
business practices.

For the registered information on the UK operating companies within the National Grid group
please use the attached link: https://www.nationalgrid.com/group/about-us/corporate-

registrations




From: Robert Garden

To: DraxBECCS

Cc: Alex Tresadern

Subject: Drax BECCS - National Grid Electricity Transmission plc - Withdrawal of Objection [CMCK-UK.FID118391430]
Date: 12 October 2023 15:40:40

Attachments: image001.png

Dear Drax BECCS Team,

I am instructed by National Grid Electricity Transmission plc (NGET) and am writing
further to NGET's representations in respect of the Applicant’s application for the Drax
Bioenergy with Carbon Capture and Storage Project. The Applicant and NGET have

continued to negotiate and have reached agreement on the form of protective
provisions.

Please accept this email as the withdrawal of NGET’s objection in respect of the Order.
Regards,
Rob

Robert Garden
Of Counsel

CMS Cameron McKenna Nabarro Olswang LLP | Cannon Place, 78 Cannon Street | London EC4N 6AF | United

cms.la
cms-lawnow.co
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